
To:

City of Hamilton
Co-ordinator, Planning Committee

71 main Street West, 1st Floor, Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5

From:

Re: Zoning By-Law Amendment (ZAC -09-030) - letter dated January 31st, 2014

Southwest Corner of Parkside Drive & Spring Creek Drive

I am concerned with the density of the proposed dwellings on the property -especially prior to the

widening of the road.

I shall be away for the meeting on February 18th, but would like to be informed of any decisions or

appeals.:
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